[bookmark: _GoBack]Ohio LPFM Faces Displacement If FCC OKs Full-Power FM
[image: ]The FCC has indicated it could add a new full-service FM in northeastern Ohio in response to a request from Western Radio Group, which says it will apply for the frequency if approved. The move could displace Dover, Ohio, LPFM WDNP, which is currently operating on the 102.3 MHz frequency where the new station would be located.
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